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September Expectations

We are continuing to work on our 2021-2022 Reopening Plan for school safety.
The following information is an overview of what you can expect in September,
subject to changes pending updated guidelines released from any of the advisory
agencies (CDC, NYSDOH, NYCDOE).

● Universal masking, regardless of vaccination status.

● Each morning, the Daily Covid Survey screening must be completed

through Renweb, before a student enters the building.

● If your child has been vaccinated, we ask that you provide a copy of the

vaccination card.

● Sanitizing protocols will remain in place. Frequent sanitizing of high traffic

surfaces will continue.

● A 5-minute transition between classes to allow teachers time to sanitize

desks/materials.

● Social distancing protocols will remain in effect. Students will maintain at

least 3 feet of physical distance, where practicable.

● Water fountains and vending machines will remain out of service.

● All classrooms will be equipped with air purification devices.

● Lockers will be in for use.

● Remote instruction will not be provided. In cases where students must

quarantine for 10 days, asynchronous assignments and office hour

support will be provided.

● The Co-Curricular program will run in-person, after school, adhering to all

safety protocols.
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